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Parent/Carer Help
If you any skills, expertise or knowledge that you feel would link in with our current learning please drop me a note and we can arrange for you to come in and share with the pupils.  Perhaps you speak are a Police Officer, a Nurse etc – we would love to have you visit us!

Outings/Trips

	Month of the Year
	Outing/Event

	Sep

	To the Library
Meet the Teacher

	Oct

	Harvest Church Service

Smartstart - parents in to see children working on French


Please be aware that all dates and outings/events are subject to change.

School Blog:
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/blackridgeps/
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Please take the time to read through this newsletter and find out what this term has in store for Primary 1.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch.
Sincerely,

Ms Fairnie
Timetable

	Monday
	· Homework given out 
· PE


	Tuesday
	· PE


	Wednesday
	

	Thursday
	· Credit Union

· Assembly

· Buddy Time



	Friday
	· Homework due in

· Golden Time




What does your child need?

	A bag

	A water bottle

	Snack / tuck money

	Homework folder/diary

	P.E. kit

	Packed lunch if required



What we are going to learn this term?
Literacy:
Pencil grip, Names, the sounds m,c,k,s,p,a,t,i and n.
The common words I, The and the.
Numeracy:
Colours, pattern, numbers 0-10.

Health and Wellbeing:

Rights Respecting Schools and following school rules.
Social Studies:
People Who Help Us
Science:
Electricity and Hand washing 


Useful Websites
Literacy

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/Phase1Menu.htm
Numeracy

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/teddy-numbers
Other Curricular Areas

http://www.switchedonkids.org.uk/
Homework for Term 1
Homework is assigned on a Monday and is to be returned Friday morning unless otherwise stated.  
Instructions are in the homework diary. If you have any questions please ask for clarification.
Please sign diary upon completion. We would encourage you to help complete this with your child.
Pupil Voice





We have been learning about our Rights as part of Rights Respecting Schools fortnight.





Next term the children will be given the opportunity to become part of the pupil council and Eco schools community.
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